
 

 

Celebration 2022 
 
 

 

Central Conference Annual Meeting Delegate Credentials 
Northbrook, IL – April 22-23, 2022 

 

 

Church / Ministry Name:   ___________________________________________ 
 

Church / Ministry Address:  ___________________________________________ 
  
Conference:    Central 
   

Official Membership:  ______ 
    

Entitled Number of Delegates: ______ 
 
 

This letter certifies that the following members have been chosen to be delegates at the Central Conference 
Annual Meeting to be held in Northbrook, IL, on April 22-23, 2022. 
 

Chairperson’s Name:  ____________________________________________________ 
 

Chairperson’s Signature:  _________________________________________________ 
 

Secretary’s Name:  ______________________________________________________ 
 

Secretary’s Signature:  ___________________________________________________ 
 
List delegates below: 

 

Name  
 

 Name 
 

 
Address 

  
 Address 

 

    

 
Name 

  
 Name 

 

 
Address 

  
 Address 

 

 
 

   

 
Name 

  
 Name 

 

 
Address 

  
 Address 

 

 
 

   

 
Name 

   

 
Address 

   

    

 
Please list alternates on the back of this letter. 

 



 
 

Alternates 
 

 
Name  

 
 Name 

 

 
Address 

  
 Address 

 

    

 
Name 

  
 Name 

 

 
Address 

  
 Address 

 

 
 

   

 

 
 

 

Please keep a copy of this Credential Letter for you records. 
 

 
Once you have chosen delegates, list them on the front, obtain the required signatures, and mail/email 
this form no later than April 15, 2022. Mail a copy of this letter to: 

Central Conference of the ECC 
4055 W. Peterson Ave, Ste 106, Chicago, IL  60646 
OR scan and email to info@centralconf.org 

 

 

 
The Central Conference office must have a copy of this form in order for your delegates to vote at the Central 
Conference Annual Meeting. The signatures must be real signatures or e-signatures (no “signature” fonts). 
 

Delegates listed on this letter (and anyone else planning to attend) also need to register for the Central Conference 
2022 Annual Meeting and make hotel and travel arrangements. You may visit our website: 
www.centralconf.org/celebration to register online or for more information. 
 
Please contact Patty Shepherd at info@centralconf.org, or 773.267-3060, if you have any questions about 
registration or the credentialing process. 

 
 

Please remember to select delegates. The number of delegates are based on the number of members in 
your congregation. Member congregations shall be entitled to representation as follows: 

       Church Members Delegates 
        Up to 99         2 
        100 to 224               3 
        225 to 449               4 
       450 to 699         5 
        700 to 999              6 
       1000 to more                7 

 

- Each association recognized by the Central Conference shall be entitled to one (1) delegate. 
- Each affiliated corporation and institution shall be entitled to one (1) delegate. 
- A church plant within the Central Conference that is not yet a member congregation may send two (2) 
  Advisors to the Annual Meeting.  
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